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Notice on the 45th Sodai OC Competition (First

Notice)

Regarding the incident at the 2025 Japan Orienteering Championships —
Middle Distance, in which one participant did not return to the finish, search
operations by the relevant authorities are still ongoing. We sincerely hope for
the individual’s safety and a swift resolution.

Considering this situation, our club is consulting with stakeholders
regarding whether to proceed with the 45th Sodai OC Competition. A final
decision will be announced on Tuesday, October 7, via the event entry page
( https://japan-o-entry.com/event/view/1904) and by email.

Accordingly, the release of the Event Program (Bulletin 3.0) will be
postponed.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

This is all



